
From: Nicky Wells  

Sent: 25 January 2018 14:11 
To: Caroline Ford 

Subject: RE: 17/02394/OUT - Land adjacent to Berry Hill Road, Adderbury 

 
Hi Caroline 
 
 There is a sewage pumping station,  previously a sewage works until 1999, located 50 m to the NE. 
Therefore there is the potential for odour, nuisance and residual contamination to affect the 
development at this close proximity. There is insufficient information to provide assurances that the 
risk is acceptable and any potential risks have been mitigated.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Nicky Wells   BSc (Hons), AMIOA, MRSH 
Environmental Protection Officer 
Community Services 
Cherwell District Council and South Northamptonshire Council 
 
Direct Dial: 01295 221636 
Ext: 1636 
Fax: 01295 264394 
EMail: nicky.wells@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
Website: www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk and www.southnorthants.gov.uk 

and  Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil and 
www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil 
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil and @SNorthantsC 
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally 

privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are 

not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  
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Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer 

software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result 

of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-

mail(and/or any attachments).  

 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the 

sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to 

any course of action.  
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